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ISM/PRN/188/2021-22 

Dear students, 

CIRCULAR TO THE STUDENTS OF CLASS XII 
CREATIVE CONTRIBUTIONS TO YEAR BOOK 

Warm greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

• . 

NABET 

January 9, 2022 

As the Academic Year 2021-22 wraps up, we will soon be bidding goodbye to the students 
of Class XII. The Year Book Committee is weaving together experiences and urging 
students in Class XII to provide unique contributions in the form of articles, poems, and 
artworks for the Year Book. The crew chose the subject 'The Legacy,' thus 'never be left 
behind.' So contribute from your part to help make this weaving even more unforgettable. 

"Your story is the greatest legacy that you will leave to your friends. It's the longest-lasting 
legacy you will leave to your heirs." 

Kindly ensure that only original write ups are sent for publication in the Year Book. 

All your entries should be sent to jassielawskin.johnpeter@ismoman.com . Word limit for 
the articles and poems 200 - 400. All the artworks should be in A4 size (.jpeg). Last date of 
submission is Monday, January 24, 2022. 

With Warm Regards 

Dr Rajee 
Principal 
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